lst June, 1957.

My dear Ted,

Thanka for your note, I hope I oan be back in this gountry
before you run away to Australia again, but I also hope, through
Alf Cornish and Henry Bemnett of Adelaide, who are eonspiring in
the matter, to get out to Australis sometime Tor another visit.

With all good wishes,

Youra sincersly,



